> On Jun 30, 2020, at 11:34 AM, Bree Macrow
<bmacrow98@gmail.com> wrote:
>

>

> | support Brandon Vanderwel in building a lion sanctuary for
two lion siblings. He’s going to provide safety with double
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gates, video cameras and somebody always on site with the
animals. I hope you both can make this happen. Thank you.



